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Mister President,
My delegation would like to thank China for the presentation of its national report and would like also to make the following three recommendations:
1. Continue the establishment of the national human rights education and training bases and spread human rights awareness across the society; 
2. Continue to attach importance to ecological and environmental protection and develop new energy and green economy; 
3. Combating illegal and criminal acts that infringe on the rights and interests of Children. 
Morocco wishes a successful session for China.

Thank you Mister President.
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